

DATE: 12/21/2020 8:12 AM

Jon Husted, Lt. Governor

Ursel J. McElroy, Director

MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

LONG-TERM CARE CONSULTATION PROGRAM

To: Emily Groseclose, Senior Policy and Business Advocate, CSIO

Cc: Carrie Kuruc, Executive Director, CSIO

From: Tom Simmons, Policy Development Manager, ODA

Date: October 16, 2020

Thank you for reviewing ODA's proposal to amend every rule in Chapter 173-43 of the Administrative Code.

Because CSIO recommended filing the rules with JCARR without requesting any further amendments, ODA will now file those rules with JCARR.

Thank you for your work.

Fostering sound public policy, research, and initiatives that benefit older Ohioans.